
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Over the years, our beautiful estate has had various trees cut down due to ill health. 

As Wimbledon Park Estate prides itself on its beautiful garden, it is crucial that we 
continue to replace those trees lost and continue to retain its gorgeous natural 
settings.   
We will therefore be carrying out our very first Tree Planting Community Day on the 

8th October 2016.  The order of the day will be to plant various types of trees near 

the location where previous trees have been cut down. We will also be providing some 

refreshments during the day.  

If you would like to get involved in helping us then please drop us an email on 

office@wimbledonpark.org or call us on 020 8780 9980. As we are planning to 

provide some refreshments as a reward for your hard work, we will need to know 

how many volunteers we have to cater for.    

We will notify you closer to the day of the meeting point and the time.  

A Special thanks goes to the following: Mulalley & Co (contractors carrying out 

the Window and External Decoration works), who have kindly donated money 

towards the community event which will go towards the refreshments & 

materials for the day, World Wide Plants (our gardeners) for overseeing the 

works and lending us their tools and lastly to our resident G. Wood who donated 

all the trees. 
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